
ANNUAL NOTIFICATION OF SCHOOL SAFETY PLANS

The Anthony Wayne Local School District has an emergency response plan that provides guidance and
direction in the event of an emergency situation. If there is an issue that requires family contact, the
District will use the Instant Connect mass notification system.

It is essential that parents/guardians keep the District informed of any changes to contact information.
Maintaining the accuracy of your PowerSchool account profile will increase the ability of the school
district to keep you informed in the event of an emergency. Please contact your child’s school in the event
of a new address, telephone number and/or email address.


